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21 May 2013
First Anniversary of the Repose of
HIS BEATITUDE
METROPOLITAN CONSTANTINE

The sorrow we experienced just a year ago
at the repose of Metropolitan Constantine seems to
be still so immediate to all the clergy and faithful of
our Holy Ukrainian Orthodox Church of the USA and
in Diaspora. We still have difficulty comprehending
the fact that he is no longer physically present to us to
comfort us and to teach us the Truth of our Orthodox
Faith.

His Eminence Metropolitan Antony and
His Grace Bishop Daniel will lead us in prayer as we
remember our spiritual leaders at the anniversaries of
their repose and we invite all the clergy and faithful to
participate in the Memorial Services to take place as
follows:

21 TpaBHa 2013p.

BNAXKEHHIALLOIO
MWTPOMNO/IUTA KOHCTAHTUHA

BTpaTy, KOTpPYy MW 3a3Ha/iM piKk TOMY Ha3az
Konn ynokoisca Mwutpononnt KoHCTaHTUH, cTanacsa
HibM HedaBHO B o4yax HaraTboX CBALLEHHOCYXKUTENIB
Ta BipHMX Hawoi CBATOi YKpaiHCbKOi [MpaBocnaBHOI
LUepken CLUA Ta giacnopu. Ham TaxKKo 36arHyTM cam
daKT, Wo Moro Bxe ¢i3aMYHO 3 HamMK Hemae, LWob Hac
NOTILWWTW | HABYUTU iICTUHM MPABOCNABHOI BipU.

BucokonpeocBALeHHILW M MwuTpononut
AHTOHI Ta [peocBAwWweHHIWKA Ennckon  [aHuin
NMOMONIATLCA PA3OM 3 HaMW Yy LUeN AeHb PivyHUL
YNOKOEHHA HALLIOTO AyXOBHOTO OTLA, | MM 3aMpPOLLYEMO
BCiX CBALLEHHOCNYXUTENIB Ta BiPHUX NPUEAHATUCA A0
3ayMNOKIMHMX MOAMTOB AKi BiAOYAYTbCA HACTYNHMM
YUMHOM:

Divine Liturgy and Panakhyda for the repose
of Metropolitan Constantine at St. Volodymyr
Ukrainian Orthodox Parish, Pittsburgh, PA,
followed by a Memorial Luncheon in the parish
social center.

All clergy are requested to inform Larissa Kocelko,
niece of the Metropolitan and President of the
Parish Board by 12 May about their participation
and how many parishioners will also participate,
so that the memorial luncheon can be planned
properly. We also ask any individuals who are not
members of a parish, but plan to attend to also
inform about their participation.

Call: 412-835-0547 or 412-708-9713

Memorial Services — Panakhydy
should be served in all parishes of our Metropolia
— without exception — on Sunday, May 19 after
the Divine Liturgy.

bokecTtBeHHa Jlitypria Ta NMaHaxuaa 3a Mutpo-
nonntom KoHCTaHTMHOM 6naKeHHOi nam’ATi
Bigbynerbca y napadii cB. Bonogumupa y m.
MiTTcbypr wrarty MeHcunbBaHii, nicna yoro byae
nomuHanbHUi 06ig, y napadisnbHomy 3ani.

Bci cBAWEHHOCAYKUTENI MOBWHHI MOBIZOMUTU
Jlapucy Kocenko, nNAeMiHULID MWUTPONOAUTA,
Ta lonosy MapadianbHoi Ynpasu oo 12 TpaBHA
Nnpo KifbKicTb NpuUcyTHiX Big ix napadii, wob
BiZMOBIAHO NMpUroTyBaTh 06i4,. TaKoXK rocTi, KoTpi
6arkatoTb MPUELHATUCS A0 LMX MOAIM, NPOCUMO
NoBiAOMUTU NPO CBOK NMPUCYTHICTb.

Ten.: 412-835-0547 or 412-708-9713

3aynokiiHa Jlitia - MaHaxupga noBUHHA
CNYXKUTUCA Y BCiX Nnapagiax Hawoi MuTtpononii
— 6e3 BUHATKIB — Yy Heginto, 19 TpasHA nicna
BoxxectBeHHoOI JliTyprii

Mepwa piuHuys 8id OHA YMOKOEHH3A

.




